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Register now - TEI SAS Practice Workshops! 

 

Hear updates from both TFM and TEI teams in each TEI 

SAS Practice Workshop 

  
FAMS and NCOSS are pleased to announce that the teams from both Their 

Futures Matter (TFM) and NSW FACS Targeted Earlier Intervention (TEI) 

will be in attendance at the TEI SAS Practice Workshops scheduled to take 

place around NSW. 

 

Both teams will provide an update on ongoing reforms. Time will also be 

allocated to answer your questions, or take questions on notice.  

 

Whilst much of the work of this significant whole-of-government NSW reform 

is in progress, we welcome this opportunity for participants to raise ongoing 

regional and local concerns.  

 

These workshops provide organisations with the opportunity to examine how 

to develop, implement and evaluate community-based activities through 

using evidence and measuring outcomes.  

 

All workshops will run from 9.30am – 4pm. 

Register now at https://www.fams.asn.au/events 

 

 

 

 

https://mailchi.mp/73639ea8a11b/tei-sas-practice-workshops-updatemay2019?e=%5bUNIQID%5d
https://www.theirfuturesmatter.nsw.gov.au/home
https://www.theirfuturesmatter.nsw.gov.au/home
https://www.fams.asn.au/events
https://gallery.mailchimp.com/d53932bd1f960d662e431126a/images/a7ff0240-ebf1-4b15-99ac-1fb3612a68d5.png


 

Announcing a second session in Sydney 
 

The Sydney session on Friday 3 May is over-booked. In response to high 

demand, a second Sydney session has been scheduled for 14 June. Please 

click on the link (or copy and paste) for more details and to register 

- https://www.fams.asn.au/events/event/sydney-2nd-outcomes-

measurement-workshop  

  

Please let us know 
 

As we seek to respond to high (or extremely low) demand in the regions, 

there may be a corresponding revision in a location of the TEI Practice 

Workshop. In the event of a necessary (and uncommon) cancellation, 

registrants will be advised to attend another location. Please check 

FAMS' event and registration page for updates and please contact us to 

discuss alternative locations.      

  

Queries? 
If you have any difficulty in registering, or need clarification about event 

details, please email info@fams.asn.au 
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NCOSS has engaged FAMS to deliver TEI Practice Workshops around New 

South Wales. 

 

For queries regarding NCOSS TEI Sector Assistance, and to subscribe to 

the TEI SAS mail list, please email teiassist@ncoss.org.au 

 

https://www.fams.asn.au/events/event/sydney-2nd-outcomes-measurement-workshop
https://www.fams.asn.au/events/event/sydney-2nd-outcomes-measurement-workshop
https://www.fams.asn.au/events/event/sydney-2nd-outcomes-measurement-workshop
https://www.fams.asn.au/events
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